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June, 04, 2025 

 

RE: Invitation Letter  

 

Dear  Prof. Dr. Niu Xiaodong 

College of Engineering,Shantou University 

243, Daxue Road, Shantou, 515063, Guangdong, China 

 

I am pleased to invite you to participate in the 11th International Workshop on Energy Conversion 

(IWEC 2025), which will be held in Isparta, Türkiye, from 14 to 16 September 2025. 

 

This international event is co-sponsored by the Research Center for Energy Conversion System of 

Doshisha University and Isparta University of Applied Sciences. Your presence would greatly 

contribute to the scientific scope and academic discussions of the workshop. 

 

This invitation is valid for the period of 14 to 18 September 2025, to allow for arrival, participation in 

the IWEC 2025 workshop, and academic visits and meetings at Isparta University of Applied 

Sciences. 

 

This letter may serve as an official document for visa application and institutional procedures. 

Should you require any additional documents or assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Isparta. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

  

  

Prof. Dr. Onder Kizilkan  

Chair 

 
Isparta University of Applied Sciences 

Faculty of Technology 

Department of Mechanidcal Engineering 

Isparta, 32200, TÜRKİYE 

Tel: +90-246-2146775 

Fax: +90-246-2146899 

onderkizilkan@gmail.com  

onderkizilkan@isparta.edu.tr  
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